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Weekend of August 3rd and 4th 


Bulletin Announcement:

Next Weekend! Our Retired and Infirm Priests Second Collection
Please consider offering support to the retired priests of our diocese by helping provide for their retirement needs. Your donation will help provide for the needs of our priests who have faithfully served us. Visit archden.org/retiredpriests or call 303-867-0614. Thank you.


Weekend of August 10th and 11th 


Bulletin Announcement: 

Second Collection for Retired and Infirm Priests
Make sure to remember the retired priests of our diocese by making a gift to the Retired and Infirm Priests second collection! This collection is used to directly support all retired priest’s welfare including assisted living, memory care, medical costs, and much more. Please make your gift at archden.org/retiredpriests or by calling 303-867-0614. Your generosity supports the needs of retired priests from our archdiocese. Our priests have taken wonderful care of us. Now it is our turn to take care of them. 


Weekend of August 17th and 18th 


Bulletin Announcement:

Thank you to all who gave generously last weekend to the Retired and Infirm Priest second collection! If you still wish to donate, you may go online at archden.org/retiredpriests or call 303-867-0614. Your donation will help serve those who have faithfully served us. On behalf of all our retired priests, thank you for your generous care! 
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